
On Wednesday, October 31st, we will have our Halloween Celebration here at 

school!  Your child may bring his/her Halloween costume to school IN A BAG, with 

their name on it.  Students will change into their costumes around lunch time.  

Please keep in mind that costumes worn at school should be age-appropriate (toy 

weapons and scary masks should be saved for Trick-or-Treating on Halloween 

night!).   If your child’s costume requires LIGHT make-up, please do this at home, 

in the morning.  Thank you for supporting the dress code to ensure a day of 

creativity and fun for all our First Graders! 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

During the afternoon, there will be an outdoor parade (weather 

permitting).  The parade begins at 2:00 PM.  Families are invited to come 

see students in their costumes for the parade.  Please meet our class on the 

walking track (back playground) at the time listed above!  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Your child may also bring in small, wrapped candies to pass out to 

their classmates (we have 19 students total).  We will provide the trick-or-treat 

baggies for children to collect their candy in.  You do not HAVE to send in candy if 

you do not wish to, of course!   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We are looking forward to an exciting day!  As always, please feel free to contact 

the classroom teacher with any questions you might have! 

 Wishing a safe and very FaBOOlous Halloween to all! 

I The First Grade Team 

Dear First Grade Families, 



 
 
 
 
 
 


